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To the Honorable Anne R. Kaiser and esteemed members of the committee: 
 
Dear M. Procopio; 
 
Please accept this letter as an expression of my support for HB1204 / SB0993, the 
Inclusive Schools Act.  As a transgender woman and a college administrator, I 
understand how important it is that our educational institutions be places where we all 
feel safe and free of discrimination.  We as a society will never be free of the fear, hurt 
and discrimination that is borne out of ignorance if the very place charged with 
educating our children is not empowered to address that ignorance head on.  I 
encourage our elected officials to help eliminate discrimination against all of our children 
and enact the Inclusive Schools Act. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Tina GraceJones 
29424 Whitetail Drive 
Cordova, MD  21625 
 


